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A big thank you to our members for their patience during late April and May as we struggled with a 
shortage of bartenders and servers. And a thank you to the staff that worked extremely hard during this 
time to keep the Tiki open. We are currently staffing up and should start having entertainment several 
times a week for the rest of the summer. 

We want to remind our members and guests to bring issues up to the managers or board members 
instead of directly confronting workers. We recently had a member barge into the kitchen to verbally 
attack the kitchen staff because of an omelet that was not prepared to their satisfaction. This behavior 
was inappropriate, unsafe and a morale issue for our kitchen staff. The Sunday morning breakfast is very 
busy making it difficult for the kitchen and the food runners to keep up. Please be patient and 
considerate and let managers know if there is a problem. 


